
Commonwealth 65. Heads of Government reaffirmed the importance 
Human Rights attached by Commonwealth Governments to the observance of 

Commission human rights as proclaimed in the Singapore Declaration and 
other international instruments and welcomed in principle the 
initiative by the Government of The Gambia for the 
establishment of a Commonwealth Human Rights 
Commission. They decided that Governments be urged by the 
Secretary-General to communicate to him by the date of the 
next Commonwealth Law Ministers' Meeting, the views 
requested on the subject by Law Ministers at their Winnipeg 
Meeting in August 1977. They also requested the Secretary-
General to appoint a suitably qualified and representative 
Working Party to make recommendations for the consid-
eration of Commonwealth Governments. 

Commonwealth 66. Heads of Government welcomed in principle the proposal 
Film and by the Government of Cyprus for the establishment of the 

Television Institute Commonwealth Film and Television Institute which would 
operate as a non-governmental institution. They invited the 
Secretary-General to undertake, with relevant Commonwealth 
institutions, a detailed study for the feasibility of the proposal 
and report to Commonwealth Governments, if possible within 
a year. 

Communication 67. Heads of Government endorsed the establishment of a 
and media in the select committee to identify the most pressing communication 
Commonwealth and media problems, with particular reference to the needs of 

developing countries, as a basis for the identification of 
regional and national communications priorities in Com-
monwealth countries and of suitable forms of practical co-
operation to meet these problems. They asked the Secretary-
General to determine, in consultation with Commonwealth 
Governments, the size and composition of the select committee 
bearing in mind the need to obtain a representative cross-
section of Commonwealth opinion. The Committee could 
include representatives not only of Commonwealth 
Governments but also of relevant Commonwealth non-
governmental organisations. 

68. Heads of Government acknowledged the desirability of 
expanding media exchanges between Commonwealth 
countries and proposed that such exchanges be co-ordinated by 
the Secretariat, in consultation with the Commonwealth 
Foundation and the Governments concerned, and on the basis 
of voluntary contributions. 
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